
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

IMF Visit to Skopje 
 
 
 
 
 
An  IMF mission will visit Skopje the period April 29-May 5. The visit is a regular staff visit, which 
normally takes place about 6 months after the Article IV mission, which took place in 
October/November 2009. The mission will assess current macroeconomic circumstances and 
policies, and hold discussions with the government, central bank, private sector companies 
(including the major banks), civil society, and the donor community. The mission team is headed by 
Mr. Wesley McGrew.  
 


